Ackley Public Library
Board Meeting Minutes
June 7, 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Ackley Library Board held a meeting on June 7, 2021 at the library. Present were Lisa Kielty, Jennifer Ibeling, Doug Boheman, Teri Elmore, and Katie Lupkes, Library Director.

Meeting was called to order at 5:02 pm.

Agenda and Minutes for May were approved. Bills were signed by Jennifer and Lisa, the week prior. In reports, Katie stated the Hardin County Librarians Meeting was at the library May 14th and went well, COVID policies are all similar. Summer reading will begin in July on Wednesdays. The art contest the library had at Sauerkraut Days didn’t have many participants. The art will go to Grand Jivante to view. Next year the information will be out sooner in hopes of more involvement.

In public comments, daycare kids are glad that the summer reading will take place in July. 

In ongoing business, the Endowment fund can use the City’s 501-C3, filing form will be $600 plus lawyer’s fees. The City would be able to view the amount of money. Information will be sent to the Rigland family about Ackley Foundation. 

In new business, the board agreed to relax the COVID restrictions to pretty much back to normal after August 1st. Motion by Lisa and second by Teri to approve new policy.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:27pm.

The next board meeting will be August 2nd at 5:00.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jennifer Ibeling
